
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Friday the 8th of June, the Pre-Primaries are heading off to ‘Swan Valley Cuddly 
Animal Farm’.   
 
We will be leaving the school at 9:30am and will return by 2:45pm. 
 
Whilst at the ‘Farm’, there will be a series of activities and learning centres that we 
will have access to. 
 
Students will need to bring or wear: 

• Water 
• Morning Tea, Lunch and Afternoon Tea. 
• Warm Free Dress 
• Covered Shoes or Gumboots 

 
• We will be charging $10 per student for the cost of the excursion. Please return 

the money with the signed permission slip by Wednesday the 30th of May, with an 
indication if you are able to come and help us out.  If you are unable to make this 
payment, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Reid. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Graeme Leathard and 
Mrs Elita Reid 
Pre-Primary Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________________________ to 
attend the Pre-Primary ‘Swan Valley Cuddly Animal Farm’ excursion on Friday the 
8th of June. 
 
 
I am / am not able to help out on the excursion. 
 
 
______________________________________________ Parent / Guardian signature 
 


